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District Administrator Message 
Dates To  

Remember 
 

 
 

12/14-Winter Band & 
Choir Concert, 
7:00 pm,  
Auditorium 
 

12/19-Elementary 
Winter Concert,  
2:00 pm,  
Auditorium 
 

12/20-Board of  
Education  
Meeting, 6:30 pm, 
Board Room 

 

12/25-1/2-No School,  
Winter Break 
 

1/22-No School,  
Teacher Record  
Keeping 
 

1/24-Board of  
Education  
Meeting, 6:30 pm, 
Board Room 
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Almond-Bancroft School District  
Mission Statement 

 

The Almond-Bancroft School District, with support of 
families and community members, will provide a 
safe and supportive learning environment, which 
challenges and prepares each student for success 

today and tomorrow. 

Almond-Bancroft School District  
Vision Statement 

 

We are a collaborative community focused on 
continued growth in opportunities, choices, and 
expectations for all students.  We prepare self-

motivated and responsible students to become well-
rounded and successful citizens. 

 It’s that time of year again: snow on the ground, twinkly lights on homes, 
decorations on lamp posts…it’s the holiday season! In our schools, the holiday season 
includes dress-up days, decorations throughout the hallways, music and band concerts, 
winter sports seasons, and holiday parties and fun. It’s definitely a time for fun and 
laughter.  
 Some of you know this about me, but I love to sing. I sing in my church, in my car, 
and I’ve even started to sing the National Anthem at some of our sports events. This time of 
year has a lot of music - I hear some of our teachers and students already singing these 
songs in the hallway! 
 In thinking about holiday songs, some of them touch on things that are important to 
us at school. Let It Snow, White Christmas, and It’s Beginning To Look A Lot Like 
Christmas make me think of the times that I’m getting up really early in the morning to 
make the decision of whether or not to have a snow day. This year we will be handling 
snow days in a similar way as last year. Our first three snow days will be traditional snow 
days and then we will be switching to ‘virtual’ snow days. More information will be shared 
soon with all of the details.  
 I’ll Be Home For Christmas and Santa Claus is Coming to Town reminds me that 
this is the time of the year when many families get together and spend quality time 
together. People travel from far and wide to come home to holiday traditions and fun. 
However, it is a Blue Christmas for some people as well. At Almond-Bancroft Schools, we 
understand that our students and staff look at the holidays in different ways. We are here to 
support all of our students and families. We want to make sure the holidays are as happy 
as possible. Please come and join us for our Winter Family Night and Toy Express and our 
wonderful concerts during the season.  
 Here is hoping that all of you are Rocking Around the Christmas Tree this holiday 
season. Let’s Deck the Halls and enjoy ourselves as much as possible. Our Almond-
Bancroft Family wishes all of you a very merry holiday!  

Dr. Jodi Becker 



Almond-

Bancroft  

Artists’ 

of the  

Month  

MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENTS OF THE MONTH 
 

Each month middle school staff members choose one student from each grade level who has demonstrated positive behavior 
throughout the month. Here are the winners! 

 
 For the month of September, the middle school staff would like to 
acknowledge Landen Carpenter, 6th grade, Indigo Sheffy, 7th grade, and Sophia 
Chapa, 8th grade, as outstanding students of the month. 
 Landon is a kind and essential member of the classroom. He is always 
doing his best on assignments and demonstrates wonderful dedication to his 
schoolwork. Landon’s positive attitude is infectious. He helps out and participates 
in class. Landen has amazing morals, and time after time, chooses to do the right 
thing. 
 Indigo is a pleasure to have in class. She provides positive energy and 
dedication to her school work, going out of her way to take time studying and 
preparing for class discussion. Indigo takes responsibility for her actions and her 
work. She is proactive and goes above and beyond what is asked of her. Indigo 

strives to do her best at all times. She is dedicated to school, athletics, friends, and family.  
 Sophia constantly puts forth her best effort in class and is always willing to help out her fellow classmates. She likes to 
challenge herself in her schoolwork. Sophia is a cog in class that supports learning.  She participates and actively works to 
make class better. 

  
 For the month of October, the middle school staff would like to acknowledge 
Mazie Bradley, 6th grade, Makayla Peskie, 7th grade, and Anahi Aguirre, 8th grade, 
as outstanding students of the month.  
 Mazie is a young person who brings a brightness to class through her smile 
and positivity.  She takes on her work with that same smile and is always ready to 
put in the work.  Mazie, not only has a witty sense of humor, but has a sharp 
intelligence about her.  She is a great friend who is always willing and ready to help 
out her peers and friends.  We would like to thank and recognize Mazie for these 
wonderful qualities. 
 Makayla is a student who is a great example of patience and calmness to 
her peers.  Although she has a quiet demeanor, Makayla does a solid job and puts 
forth nothing less than 100% effort in her work.  Makayla is both self-motivated 

and attentive to her work.  She is a kind and genuinely nice young woman.  We would like to thank and recognize Makayla for 
these wonderful qualities. 
 Anahi is a student who is creative, thoughtful, and kind.  She has a quick wit about her that allows her to grab onto details 
and use them in discussions.  Anahi meets every challenge with determination and humor.  Her helpful attitude towards her friends 
and peers makes her a good person to have around. We would like to thank and recognize Anahi for these wonderful qualities.  

Corbin Pratt and Dwight Nigh 
7th Grade  

Farm Landscape  
Two Point Perspective  

Codi Warzynski 
3rd Grade 

Self Portrait 

Indigo Sheffy 
7th Grade 

Study of an Eye 

Cenona Russell 
11th Grade 

Mixed Media Painting 



"A" HONOR ROLL 
  
Graduation Year: 2028  
ANAHI AGUIRRE  
EDGAR BARAJAS Jr  
SOPHIA M. CHAPA  
ODIN S. COUSINEAU  
TIA M. DERNBACH  
ALLISON N. MILLER  
BRYCE E. SOSIN  
Graduation Year: 2029  
GABRIEL L. KETT  
ROSALYN I. KNUTSON 
SPENCER A. KRAMER  
NORA L. LEIN  
DWIGHT O. NIGH  
JAVIER ORTIZ  
MAKAYLA PESKIE  
KOLTLYN J. PIESIK  
WALKER K. PIESIK  
INDIGO R. SHEFFY  
AUDRINNA R. SIKORSKI 
KASSIDY J. WARZYNSKI  
LEVI J. WELLENS  
Graduation Year: 2030  
RIHANNA A. BARAJAS  
KATIE A. CALDWELL  
BENTLY C. CANTU  
LANDEN R. CARPENTER 
ABIGAIL L. CISEWSKI  
AIYANA C. FELTZ-WALKER 
HALAYNA V. GARLOW 
CLINTON HUTKOWSKI 
DARRON J. POTTS  
ANDREA I. RAMIREZ  
TALLIE L. STILES  
SAVANNAH R. SWINFORD  
Graduation Year: 2024  
GARALD A. BAIRD 
ADRIANNA CONLEY 
LEXIE L. DERNBACH 
HALI JO E. GARLOW 

KARL J. KIEFER IV 
SHANE M. KLISMITH 
TANNER J. LAMB 
LYDIA L. LEMANSKI 
MESSINA R. MEDDAUGH 
WILLIAM Z. OMERNIK 
DAYANA Y. PICADO 
MONTENEGRO 
LILLIAN E. PRATT 
ALONDRA I. PUENTE 
AZRAEL E. REISNER 
AUBREY R. RICHTER 
Graduation Year: 2025 
KERSTYN A. CLARK 
KYLIE E. GARNER 
MCKENZE KOWALSKI 
KEAGEN NIGH 
MADALYN M. POTTS 
Graduation Year: 2026  
VALERIE BANDA 
ALYSSA M. BORSKI  
JONAH M. CALDWELL 
LANEY G. CARLTON 
RIYA R. CEBALLOS 
MYA L. DERNBACH 
ROSEMARY GASPAR 
HERNANDEZ 
AALIYAH R. NEWBY 
OAKLEY OMERNIK 
EMALEE D. PETRICK 
EMMITT M. STILES 
CAMRYN E. WADE  
Graduation Year: 2027  
LACIE M. BRADLEY 
LEXI E. CARLTON 
KAYLEE L. DOLL 
KARSON GARNER 
DELANEY L. OMERNICK 
TUCKER STILES 
CALLIE B. WARZYNSKI 
 
 

"B" HONOR ROLL 
  
Graduation Year: 2028  
MADAI BANDA  
JACKSON B. BARDEN  
BROOKLYN A. MATTIE  
ZANDER D. ROSSOUW 
Graduation Year: 2029  
LORETTA A. BEHNKE  
EASTON FALK  
KAMERON D. FENSKE  
DIANA J. GARCIA  
COLE HUTKOWSKI  
XAVIER G. KETT  
HAILIE A. PAVELSKI  
ADDISYN L. PHILLIPS  
CORBIN G. PRATT  
ALEXA F. SANCHEZ  
AUDREY WIZA  
Graduation Year: 2030  
CARSON S. BARDEN  
ALLISON BATES  
DELANEY S. BAUM  
MAZIE D. BRADLEY  
GENESIS L. CRUZ  
MELGAR IAN CZLAPINSKI  
JONATHAN P. EVERTSEN  
BRAIDEN J. KREKLING  
SINTHIA S. NEUMANN  
JAYDEN E. ORTIZ  
YADIEL R. ORTIZ  
ELI J. PARISH  
ABIGAIL L. PRATT  
LACIE J. WELLENS  
Graduation Year: 2024 
COURTNEY R. CURTIN 
LOGAN L. JOHNSON 
WYATT A. JONES 
JESUS PENA 
LUIS R. PEREZ NUNEZ 
PRESTON B. WEIL 
Graduation Year: 2025 

ISABELLE M. BEHNKE 
RICHARD T. BENTLEY 
VIVIAN KRAMER 
GWENDOLYN S. LOWERY 
AYDEN M. PHILLIPS 
CLARENCE E. PRATT 
COHEN E. PREISSNER 
RAYNA R. ROSSOUW 
Graduation Year: 2026 
DAVIS C. DERNBACH 
VIA-JAY E. FRIEDMAN 
DESTINY J. KIEFER 
Graduation Year: 2027 
LUCILLE J. BEHNKE 
SHAWN D. CARPENTER 
REINA GALVAN ORANTES 
CHARLES R. HUTKOWSKI 
KADEN C. MARTINEZ 
JARED PENA 
MILTON E. PEREZ-PACHECO 
BLAKE D. WILLIAMS 
AUBREE O. WOJCIK  
 

    Almond-Bancroft Honor Roll - Quarter 1 

Mark your calendars for our 
upcoming Family Night, 
Tuesday, December 12!  

Children and teens of all ages are 
welcome to join in on the fun. 
Please complete the Google 
Form to RSVP, so we know how 
many families to plan for: https://
rb.gy/0n41ax 

On the same night, while your 
children are enjoying the fun, 
you can stop by our Toy Express 
to pick up gifts for the holidays. 
We have gifts for all ages - 
including middle school and high 
school - and all are free of 
charge. We will even wrap them 
for you so they stay secret!  

https://rb.gy/0n41ax?fbclid=IwAR3sruyABSPtlOBgxUX5kY4etoUPlWWm1I-YokMiAcNs_aaPh6lNAr_qBuQ
https://rb.gy/0n41ax?fbclid=IwAR3sruyABSPtlOBgxUX5kY4etoUPlWWm1I-YokMiAcNs_aaPh6lNAr_qBuQ


12/4-MS boys basketball at Tri-County, 5:00 pm 
12/5-MS boys basketball @ St. Peter MS, 5:00 pm 

-HS boys basketball at Rosholt, JV 5:45 pm,  
varsity 7:00 pm 

12/7-MS boys basketball home vs. Pittsville, 5:00 
pm 
-HS girls basketball at Port Edwards, JV 5:45 
 pm, varsity 7:00 pm 

12/8-HS boys basketball home vs. Port Edwards,  
JV 5:45 pm, varsity 7:00 pm 

12/11-MS boys basketball @ Port Edwards, 5:00  
pm 
-HS boys basketball home vs. Westfield, JV  
5:45 pm, varsity 7:00 pm 

12/12-MS boys basketball home vs. Wild Rose,  
5:00 pm 
-HS girls basketball home JV 5:45 pm,  
varsity vs. Rosholt 7:00 pm 

12/14-MS boys basketball home vs. St. Paul  
Lutheran, 5:00 pm 

12/16-HS girls basketball home, JV vs. Granton  
5:30 pm, varsity vs. Tri-County 7:00 pm 
-HS boys basketball  home vs. Tri-County, JV  
5:45 pm, varsity 5:45 pm 

12/18-HS girls basketball home vs. Adams- 
Friendship, JV 5:30 pm, varsity 7:00 pm 

12/19-HS boys basketball  home vs. Amherst, 
 JV 5:45 pm, varsity 5:45 pm 

12/21-HS girls basketball home vs. Iola- 
Scandinavia, JV 5:45 pm, varsity 7:00 pm 

12/28-12/30-HS Girls and Boys basketball  
tournament at UWSP, times TBD 

1/4-HS girls basketball home vs. Pittsville, JV 5:45  
pm, varsity 7:00 pm 

1/5-HS boys basketball at Pittsville, JV 5:45 pm,  
varsity 7:00 pm 

1/8-HS boys basketball home vs. Pacelli, JV 5:45  
pm, varsity 7:00 pm 

1/9-MS girls basketball home vs. Port Edwards,  
 5:00 pm 
 -HS girls basketball at Pacelli, JV 5:45 pm,  
 varsity 7:00 pm 

1/11-MS girls basketball at Rosholt, 5:00 pm 
1/12-HS girls basketball home vs. Montello, JV  

5:45 pm, varsity 7:00 pm 
1/12-HS girls basketball home vs. Montello, JV  

5:45 pm, varsity 7:00 pm 
1/15-MS girls basketball home vs. Tri-County,  

5:00 pm 
-HS girls basketball home vs. Manawa, JV  
5:45 pm, varsity 7:00 pm 

1/16-HS boys basketball at Wild Rose, JV 5:45  
pm, varsity 7:00 pm 

1/18-HS girls basketball home vs. Port Edwards,  
JV 5:45 pm, varsity 7:00 pm 
-MS girls basketball at St. Peter, 5:00 pm 

1/19-HS boys basketball at Port Edwards, JV 5:45  
pm, varsity 7:00 pm 

1/22-HS boys basketball home vs.  
Weyauwega-Fremont, JV 5:45 pm, varsity  
7:00 pm 

1/23-MS girls basketball home vs. Pittsville, 5:00  
pm 
-HS girls basketball home vs. Wild Rose, JV  
5:45 pm, varsity 7:00 pm 

1/25-MS girls basketball at Wild Rose, 5:30 pm 
-HS boys basketball home vs. Rosholt, JV  
5:45 pm, varsity 7:00 pm 

1/26-HS Girls varsity basketball at Rosholt, 7:00  
pm 

1/29-MS Girls basketball at Port Edwards, 5:00  
pm 

1/30-HS basketball at Tri-County, JV boys, 5:45  
pm, varsity girls and boys 7:00 pm 

Eagles Athletic Events 

All-Conference Volleyball: Maddy 
Potts, Mya Dernbach, and Lexie 
Dernbach.  

AB Football Team 
Awards: Ayden 

Phillips, Defensive 
Player of the Year; 

Shane Klismith, 
Most Valuable 

Player; Davis 
Dernbach, Most 

Improved Player 
and Practice Player 
of the Year; Wyatt 
Jones, Lineman of 

the Year; T.J. Lamb, 
Offensive Player of the Year.  

AB FALL ATHLETIC AWARDS AND RECOGNITIONS 

All-Conference Football: Richard Bentley, Emmitt Stiles, 
Ayden Phillips, T. J. Lamb, Wyatt Jones, Shane Klismith, 
and Davis Dernbach.  

AB Volleyball Team Awards: Messina 
Meddaugh Eagle Award, Aaliyah Newby 
Most Improved Player, Mya Dernbach 
Most Improved Player, Lexie Dernbach 
Defensive Player of the Year.  

Volleyball Varsity 'Stool' awards voted 
on by the players included Oakley 
Omernik for Drive; Maddy Potts for 
Encouragement; Riya Ceballos for 
Energy; Lexie Dernbach for Energy and 
Focus; McKenze Kowalski for Drive (not 
pictured). 

WFCA All-Region Team  
Congratulations to Shane Klismith, Defensive 

Back; Ayden Phillips, Wide Receiver; T.J. Lamb, 
Quarterback.  

CONGRATULATIONS ATHLETES!  

The athletic schedule is subject to change. For up-to-date information 
go to the Almond-Bancroft School web-site. 



 November 10, 2023, was a great day to honor our veterans at Almond-Bancroft 
School District. The National Honor Society and advisor Mr. Fuller did an amazing job 
planning the program. During the program, Carla Klismith, A-B high school special 
education teacher spoke about her grandfather’s time in the military and the impact of 
being a prisoner of war had on his life. High School bands and choir played and the 3rd 
grade choir sang. The Almond Mead-Rath-Gutke American Legion Post did the 
presentation and retiring of the colors.  Jesus Perez-Pacheco and Mr. Van Camp played 
Taps. The Golden Needle Quilt Club presented Quilts of Valor to veterans. Eight 
veterans were honored with quilts with seven of the veterans present for the program.  

 We would like to thank the American Legion, the Golden Needle Quilt Club, 
the honored veterans, and all veterans for their services.  

Almond-Bancroft 

Picture of recipients L-R: Ron Patterson served in the Army from 1983-2005; Pat-
rick Pearcy served in the Army National Guard from 1973-1979; Edward Konkol, 
Jr. served in the Army National Guard from 1960-1962; Steven Koth served in the 
Army from 1998-2009; Jason Hutkowski served in the Army from 1994-1997; Joel 
Aanensen served in the Army from 1969-1971; Dennis Danke served in the Marines 
from 1976-1979. John Olson will also receive a quilt, but he was not able to attend 
the program on November 10. 

NHS Officers L-R: Azrael Reisner, Lilly 
Pratt, Lexi Dernbach, Messina Meddaugh, 

Aubrey Richter, and Mr. Fuller, NHS 
advisor 

The middle school choir went to the Oshkosh Grand Opera House to see 
the Legend of Sleepy Hollow. It was a Student Discovery series musical 
with a cast of 5 adult actors. It was funny, interesting, entertaining, and 
the music was great. The students enjoyed chatting with the actors after 

the show. They are now excited to learn more about musicals and maybe 
participate in the school musical this spring.  

A-B National Honor Society spent a morning raking lawns 
in the community this fall. Great job!  



Kindergarteners had a 
great Halloween 

celebration! They played 
Halloween Bingo and Hide 

the Pumpkin....and also 
ate way too many treats!  

A-B 4K and Kindergarten enjoyed their fall 
visit to Feltz's Dairy 

Farm!  

The second graders took a trip to 
UWSP’s Planetarium where they learned 
about the constellations in the sky and 
the planets. They also experienced the 

Tropical Conservatory and learned about 
the many different plants that are 

around the world. They also visited the 
Korean War 

Memorial 
located near 

Lake 
Pacawa.  

AB elementary students had a 'beach lunch' as a reward 
for reaching their goal for PBIS gift tickets given out.  

Way to go students on your great work!  

Elementary November PBIS gift ticket 
winners.  

Congratulations! 

The second 
graders have been 

focusing on 
building strong self

-esteem. They 
created a self-

portrait and wrote I 
am statements 

about themselves.  

The Kindergarten took time 
for a photo while on their 
Mosquito Hill field trip! 



While learning about the 
Boston Massacre, the 8th 
graders in Ms. Zdziarski’s 

class were able to dive into the 
case hands-on and investigate 
evidence at the ‘crime scene’. 
Putting their detective hats on, 

students analyzed evidence, 
read first-hand accounts, and 
used other in-class material to 
come to their own conclusions 
on what truly happened at the 
Boston Massacre. It was a fun 

and unique experience!  

Sixth grade media 
students enjoyed 

designing and building 
electric vehicles. The 
engineering design 

process was challenging, 
but our students showed 
resiliency and awesome 
problem-solving skills.  

Agriculture students 
celebrated Halloween with 

a fun day carving 
pumpkins and roasting the 

pumpkin seeds. They 
created some really 

delicious, unique flavorings 
like cinnamon sugar, dill 

pickle, and ranch!  

The 8th grade science group visited the 4th and 5th grade 
students to teach them a mini lesson on refrigeration and how it 
controls thermal transfer. The 4th and 5th graders all listened to 
the older students as they presented their information and had 

some excellent questions during the Q&A at the end.  

The middle school students had an amazing opportunity to work with professors and students from UWSP to do some aquatic ecology 
work at the lakes around Two Lakes Supper Club. Holly Petrillo brought this opportunity to our attention, and as you can see from the 
pictures, the kids and staff had a great time and learned a lot.  



Attention all aspiring actors, singers, and dancers!  

This spring our school will be putting on an exciting musical production of Roald Dahl's Willy 
Wonka JR. The opportunity to be a part of the musical will be open from grades 3rd-12th. Par-
ent permission forms for Elementary students will be handed out during their general music 
class. Auditions for interested Middle School students will be held after school on December 
19th, and High School will be on December 20th. Please contact Mrs. Behnke 
(abehnke@abschools.k12.wi.us), Ms. Zdziarski (kzdziarski@abschools.k12.wi.us), or Ms. 
Weiland (mweiland@abschools.k12.wi.us) for more information. We look forward to seeing 
you at auditions for what is sure to be a sweet show!  

Save the Date for Spectacular Holiday Concerts! 
 

We are thrilled to announce two festive musical events that will surely fill 
your holiday season with joy and cheer! Mark your calendars for these not
-to-be-missed performances by our talented students. On December 14th 
at 7 pm join us for a magical evening featuring the AB middle school and 
high school Band and Choir. They will perform a delightful selection of 
holiday classics and seasonal favorites that will warm your hearts and 
leave you in the holiday spirit.  Then on December 19 at 2 pm the 
Elementary students will perform “Christmas at the Movies” - featuring the 
greatest hits from Christmas films old 
and new.  You won’t want to miss 
either of these performances!   

Can’t wait to see all of you!  

Join the Tri-County/Almond Bancroft Ski Club! 
Our group meets at Nordic Mountain every Wednesday in January. You must provide your own 

transportation.  

Great group rates and fun for ALL! You do NOT need to be a student to take advantage of this 
great deal!  

             **Deadline is December 29, don’t miss out**  

                         To join in on this winter fun go to  

                             https://shop.nordicmountain.com/groups/details?gc=TriCounty24  

          OR  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Any questions please contact Ruth Grueneberg (group coordinator) dollyannruth@gmail.com 

mailto:abehnke@abschools.k12.wi.us
mailto:kzdziarski@abschools.k12.wi.us
mailto:mweiland@abschools.k12.wi.us


Dear Friends of the Community, 
 
Our Almond-Bancroft Post Prom Committee is here with an excited group of parents ready to plan our next post prom. We are 
happy to report that this event is becoming a welcome tradition that the students,  especially the new juniors,  look forward to. We 
are so grateful for you and our community, who every year step up and help us plan this safe event for our kids at Almond-Bancroft 
School.   
 
According to the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, one in three alcohol-related teen traffic fatalities occurred during 
the prom season, from April to June.  Two out of three teens surveyed through MADD said they felt pressured to drink during prom. 
Thanks to generous donations from our community, we are going on our sixth year of providing a safe and exciting night of events 
as an alternative for these kids to attend after prom.  Last year's post prom included a giant bag toss, pool tables, karaoke, lots of 
delicious food, and every student who attended went home with a prize!  Without your help, none of this would have been possible! 
          
Our Post Prom Committee would like to ask for your support again this year. If you are interested in donating,  please make checks 
payable to AB Post Prom and send them to:  Almond-Bancroft School 
      1336 Elm St. 

   Almond, WI 54909 
   ℅ Candace Beggs 

 
If you have any items you would like to donate that need to be picked up, please email cbeggs@abschools.k12.wi.us. If possible, 
we would like to receive donations by March 1, 2024. 

Thank you in advance for your support and for helping to make a difference in our community! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Almond-Bancroft School Post Prom Committee 

Almond-Bancroft Student Council Holiday Candy Grams for Sale! 
 

The ABHS Student Council will be selling candy grams again! Starting Friday, December 1st and continuing through 
Thursday, December 14th. Students can purchase candy grams by presale, by using this order form. Orders will be sent 
out within a few days of orders being turned in and final orders will be sent out on Friday, December 15th.  
 

Students items delivered to: ________________________________________________________Teacher/Grade: ________________________ 
 
Special Message:  _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Number of:  _____  OG Candy Cane (.50¢ each)               ____ 3 Random Flavored Candy Canes ($1.50 for 3) 
        _____  Hangable Holiday Plush ($3.00 each)  ____ “Naughty” Chocolate Filled Stocking ($3.00 each) 
        _____  Hot Cocoa Kit ($2.50 each)               ____ “Nice” Chocolate Filled Stocking ($3.00 each) 

  
Order Contact Name and Number : _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Total enclosed : $__________ 

Payment MUST BE INCLUDED with order form and orders must be received before December 14th. 
Orders can be turned into the main office or directly to Mrs. Chapa or Mrs. Omernik. 

mailto:cbeggs@abschools.k12.wi.us






Almond-Bancroft School                                                                           Non-Profit Org. 
1336 Elm St                                                                                               US Postage Paid 
Almond, WI  54909                                                                                   Almond, WI  54909 
                Permit #1 
               “PRSRTD.” “ECRWSS” 
 

BOXHOLDER 

NOTICE OF SCHOOL BOARD ELECTION 
Almond-Bancroft Public Schools 

April 2, 2024 
 

Election Details 

An election is to be held in the School District of Almond-Bancroft, on Tuesday, April 2, 2024. The following offices 

are to be elected to succeed the present incumbents listed.   

  Office                       Incumbent 

  Town of Almond   Brad Garner 

  Village of Almond   Debbie Bradley 

 

Office Terms 

The term of office for school board member is three years beginning on Monday, April 22, 2024. A description of the 

school district boundaries can be obtained from the school district office. 

 

For Candidates 

A Campaign Registration Statement and a Declaration of Candidacy, must be filed no later than 5:00 p.m., on Tues-

day, January 2, 2024, in the office of the school district clerk.   

 

Primary Election 

If a primary is necessary, the primary will be held on Tuesday, February 20, 2024. 

 

Additional Information 
Acceptable Photo ID will be required to vote at this election.  If you do not have a photo ID you may obtain a free ID 
for voting from the Division of Motor Vehicles. 

 
Done in the Village of Almond on November 15, 2023. 

Debbie Bradley, School District Clerk 

In order for a candidate’s name to appear on the Almond-Bancroft School Board Ballot, the candidate must file a declaration of 
candidacy and a campaign finance registration statement in the Almond-Bancroft district office no later than  

5:00 P.M. on Tuesday, January 2, 2024. 
 

The appropriate forms can be obtained from the websites of the Wisconsin Elections Commission and the Wisconsin 
Ethics Commission, or from the Almond-Bancroft district office. 

4K Registration 2024-2025 
 

The Almond-Bancroft School District will be sending out letters in the spring to all district families that have 

a student eligible for Pre-Kindergarten (4K) during the 2024-2025 school year.  If you or someone you 

know has a child who will be 4 before September 1, 2024, they are eligible!  However, they will need to 

have registered their child on the school’s census in order to be on the mailing list.   

In addition, the School District will also be sending out Preschool Questionnaires in the spring to all district children that are 

between the ages of 30-40 months.  The questionnaire that is enclosed will be specific to his/her age range.  Families need 

to have registered their child on the school’s census to receive a packet.  Not all children of this age are on our census.   

How do we get added to the census? 

If you, or someone you know, have young children not on the census, please call/have them call Sandy Barden at 715-366-

2941 x108 and provide her with the child’s name, birthdate, and address.   Please note:  children can be added to the 

school census at any age – they do not need to be 30 months! 


